From:
Sent: Tuesday, May 16, 2017 10:51 AM

To: (CAB-ARIAS CANETE)

Subject: Follow-Up Commissioner Cafiete & || Meeting

| hope you are doing well.

@bp.com]

| am writing to follow-up on the discussion that- and Commissioner Cafiete had last February,
where they agreed to meet again before the summer holidays to discuss the future of gas in Europe.

Could you please advise which dates might be suitable for Mr. Cafiete in July?
Thanks in advance.

Best regards,
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